
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
I oppose HB 4132 because it leaves too much open ended in the hands of OHA and Dept of Education, 
stripping away parental consent or any parental oversight. It gives a parent no visibility to the data 
mined off our children, and is a breach of privacy for minors. With parental consent and electronic 
technology, OHA could have data without taking so much unregulated power. 
 
Regards,  
Marisa Ringe  
14530 SW 103rd Ave 
Tigard, OR 97224  
 


